Date:
To
The Executive Director(LPG)
Hindustan Petroleum Corporation Limited
Mumbai. 


Respected Sir
Sub : Request to extend the 2018-2023 bulk LPG transportation tender by additional 
          three years until August-2026 – Reg

Ref : Contract Code – 
         Tender No : LPG/BULK/TT/HPC/     /2018

	From the beginning of this tender 2018-2023, business has been very poor. On an average trucks are running only around 2000-2500 RTKM. Due to covid-19 pandamic we are struggling a lot to pay our regular EMI and GECL EMI. Moreover, due to the upcoming pipeline project in the near future, we are very much afraid of fair bulk LPG transportation business.

	For the past six months our transportation business is manage to meet the monthly EMI and other expenses. So we request you to kindly extend the existing tender period 2018-2023 for another three years until August-2026 to safeguard the LPG transporters.
Thanking You
Yours Truly



